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- January 22, 1985- . -

Florida -Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. Walter S. Wilgus, Vice President

Nuclear Operations
P. 0. Box 14042, M.A.C. H-2
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF ACTION - DOCKET N0. 50-302

This letter refers to the telephone conversation on January 21, 1985, between
Mr. H. C. Dance of this office and Mr. P. F. McKee, Plant Manager, Crystal River
Nuclear Plant, concerning the results of an.NRC audit conducted at Crystal River
during the week of January 13, 1985 During this audit an NRC inspector deter-
mined that a licensed Senior Reactor Operator, identified by license number on
the enclosure, had failed the facility's annual requalification make-up
examination administered on April 4,1984.

Based upon the matters discussed, it is our understanding that you have taken
and/or will take the following actions:

The senior reactor operator who failed the facility's annual requalification
examination was prohibited from performing duties requiring a Senior Reactor
Operator's license effective January 18, 1985. He will not be returned
to licensed duties until he has satisfactorily completed an accelerated
requalification program and passed an examination approved by the NRC.

If your understanding of our discussion is different from that stated above',
please inform this office promptly.

Sincerely,

(Original signed by JPStohr)

James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator

CAL-50-302-85-01

Enclosure:
License Number

cc w/ encl:
|

E. M. Howard, Director, Site
-Nuclear Operations

~P. F. McKee, Nuclear Plant Manager

bec w/ encl:
H. Thompson, NRR
Resident Inspector- 8502010563 850123
Document Control Desk PDRADOCK05000g
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ENCLOSURE

LICENSE NUMBER

SOP-3307-3
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